
REPRODUCED AT THE NATIONAL ARCHIVES

February 8, 1943

Dear Mr. Harter:

The Secretary of War has asked 
me to thank you for your kind letter of 
January 31 In connection with the War 
Department program for loyal Japanese 
American ciizens.

Sincerely,

(SIGNED)John J. McCloy 
Assistant Secretary of War
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Mr. Hansel Harter
1084 Portola Drive
San Francisco, California
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